
Annual Budget  

Consultation  

Rutland County Council has launched a consultation on 

its latest Draft Budget, which contains spending plans 

and Council Tax proposals for the year 2023/24. 

The Draft Budget explains how much money is needed 

to run local services, where this funding will come from 

and what financial pressures the Council is facing. 

Consultation runs until 5pm on Friday 3 February 

Read more and have your say 

Go to: www.rutland.gov.uk/budget or scan the  

QR code below. 


